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Happy March, or as we are calling it at preschool…busy March!  We have so 
many fun things planned for the month.  We will celebrate Dr. Seuss’ birthday 
along with Read Across America week, St. Patrick’s Day and the arrival of spring!   
 
March 3-7  is Dr. Seuss week at preschool.  We are reading and doing activities 
centered around the wonderful works of Dr. Seuss.  We will have our traditional 
character parade and birthday party for Dr. Seuss on Friday, March 7th at 11:30 
SHARP!  We invite the children to dress up as their favorite book character for 
our parade. Characters do not have to be from a Dr. Seuss book but be creative 
and remember to bring in the corresponding book!  You are invited to join us for 
this event.  NO LUNCH BUNCH AFTER THE PARADE! 
 
Registration for Summer Camp will begin Monday, March 10th.  We will have 3 
fun-filled weeks of camp this summer.  We have some wonderful themes this 
year and we know it will be fun and exciting for the kids and counselors alike!  
Registration for our Summer Camp will be open to the public on Monday, March 
17tht.  Registration forms will be going home in folders the end of the week prior 
to registration.  No completed forms will be accepted before Monday, March 10th. 
Spaces will be filled on a first come, first served basis. 
 
 
Spring pictures will be on March 13-14.  Erin Whittle will be coming to take both 
individual and class photos on those days.  This is not only an opportunity for you 
to get some fantastic photos of your child, but is also a fundraiser for WPPP!  Get 
your smiles ready!  More information will be going home soon! 
 
Registration for the 2025-2026 school year is continuing! All classes have limited 
availability, at this time. Please tell all your friends about our fantastic preschool!  
Preschool brochures are located on the information rack outside the preschool 
office.  We are happy to send home copies for you to give to your friends, or to 
post in the community. Also, tell your friends about our Facebook and Instagram 
pages and preschool website www.wppc-preschool.org. These will give 
prospective families a good “feel” for our preschool. 
Thank you to all who have already recommended our preschool to friends! 
 
 
 
 



 
March Birthdays: 
Mrs. Dorothy- 3/18 
 
Dates To Remember: 
Friday, March 7th– Dr. Seuss book character dress-up and celebration,  
11:30 SHARP, NO LUNCH BUNCH 
Monday, March 10th –Summer Camp registration begins 
March 13-14th-  Spring Picture Days 
Monday, March 17th - Public Summer Camp registration begins 
Monday, March 24th- Teacher Workday, No Preschool 
 

 
 

Have a Great March! 
Mrs. Watson & The Preschool Staff 

 

 


